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Alex Rivera <alej andro8187@sbcglobal.net>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 5:02 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
REGULATION OF RETAIL FOREX

Please do not change the existing regulation because I feel very comfortable in trading with it. Thank you very
much.

Alejandro V. Rivera
5202 Coringa Drive
Los Angeles, Ca 90042
Tel. No. 323-258-7446


